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STORAGE BUILDING
TOWN OF OAKDALE

The Town of Oakdale, 228 Ball Park Drive, Oakdale, Wisconsin 54649 is seeking bids for the construction of a 40’ by 60’ steel covered, wood frame structured, storage building. Please include an estimated completion date with your bid.
Bids are due and will be opened at the Oakdale Town Hall, 7:00 PM, Monday, December 9, 2019. Mail to Jerry Bloom, 16778 Hoover Rd, Tomah, WI 54660 or bring to the meeting. 
Detailed building specifications available at www.townofoakdale.com or by contacting Oakdale Town Clerk Alex Wilson at 608-372-6475. 

Jerry Bloom, Oakdale Town Chairman
